
St. Timothy’s Times 
St. Timothy’s School Newsletter  -  March 9, 2023 

St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

Maple Lake St. Patrick’s Day Parade  
Saturday, March 11 

Join St. Timothy's School by walking in the 

Maple Lake St. Patrick's Day Parade this 

Saturday! The Parade will be in Maple Lake on Saturday, March 

11th and begins at 1:30pm. If you would like to walk with us, arrive 

at the School around 12:30pm to join the St. Timothy Unit. Be sure 

to dress in your Irish Best! We also have fun hats, necklaces, etc. 

at the school if you don’t have any of your own.  If you arrive 

between 12:30-1:00 pm you should be able to come in on Oak 

Avenue and park in the church or school parking lot.  Children must 

be with a parent or other responsible party. If an adult is 

chaperoning children other than their own, they must be E3 

certified. We line up in the school parking lot and join in the parade 

right from our school entrance.  Contact Jen Rasset with questions, 

320-420-2745.  Dress warm!  If you are not joining us in the 

parade, be sure to cheer on our students as they walk by! 

Middle School Spring 
Pops Band Concert 

March 10th 

There will be a Spring Pops Band 
Concert on Friday, March 10th at 
6pm in the MLHS Gymnasium. 

This will be a concert featuring grades 5-
12, including St. Timothy’s band students. 
All are invited to attend! Admission is 
$5.00.  St. Timothy’s students playing in 
the concert should arrive by 5:30pm in 
the band room.  

Optional Spring Conferences next 

Tuesday, March 14th.  Conferences will 

be from 7:30-9:30am, or 3:00-6:00pm.  

Sign up online through 

Sycamore Parent Portal.  

Contact the office if you 

need assistance.  

AUCTION PACKETS & RAFFLE TICKETS GOING HOME TODAY  

It’s that time again… to start thinking about St. Timothy’s Annual School Auction! We are 
thrilled to gather for a fun evening celebrating St. Timothy’s School. In your Thursday 
envelopes today you will find your Spring Auction Packet.  This year we are “Stealing Souls for 
Jesus” as “The Pontiff’s Pirates,” so come dressed in your best pirate apparel!   

This packet contains your Side-by-Side Raffle tickets along with very important information. Please keep the packet in a safe 
location. In your packet you will find an Auction information letter, volunteer sign-up form, donation & dinner form, Event 
Chairs, raffle ticket information and 20 Raffle Tickets (10 for Preschool). Our Spring Auction will take place on Saturday, May 
6th at the V in Maple Lake.  

Our Raffle Drawing is for a 2023 Can-Am Commander 700 XT Side-by-Side or $15,000 in cash! Each family is asked to do their 
best to sell 20 raffle tickets (10 for preschool-only families). If you can sell more, we have many extra available in the school 
office, first come first serve. Our goal is to have all of the tickets sold prior to the auction. Turn in your sold tickets and money 
each Wednesday to be counted towards the weekly prizes for the top selling families.  

Selling Tickets after Masses: Beginning this weekend, you can sign up to sell your Raffle tickets after weekend Masses at Saint 
Timothy’s.  You can sign up here:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0545aba729a1f94-after2#/ 

*Important: Each ticket is worth $20 to the school. You are responsible for any tickets assigned to you: for the value of $20 
each or the return of the unsold tickets. By law we cannot reprint lost or unreturned tickets. All families need to turn in any 
unsold tickets to the school by April 17th. Thank you!  

Decorations Chair Needed!  We are still looking for someone to be our Auctions Decorations Chair.  This person would come 
up with the decorations according to this year’s pirates theme, order the decorations (a budget is given), and decorate for the 
Auction.  Volunteers also needed to assist.  If you can help, please contact Mrs. Shelby at principal@stimml.org.  



DATES TO REMEMBER 

Thurs. March 9      -School Mass 9:00am, grade 4 

Fri. March 10          -Stations of the Cross 2:00pm & 7:00pm 

                                -Pops Band Concert @ ML 6:00pm 

Sat. March 11       -St. Patrick’s Day Parade 1:30pm 

Sun. March 12      -Bowling Fundraiser Huikko’s 2-4pm 

Tues. March 14    -Late Start 10:10am, Saints opens 6:30am 

Tues. March 14    -Optional Spring conferences before &  

                                  after school 

Wed. March 15     -Lenten Mass 8:15am 

Thurs. March 16   -School Mass 9:00am, grade 3 

Fri. March 17         -Stations of the Cross 2:00pm & 7:00pm 

Wed. March 22     -Lenten Mass 8:15am 

Thurs. March 23   -School Mass 9:00am, grade 2 

                              -Eucharistic Procession 2:00pm 

Fri. March 24        -End of 2nd quarter 

                             -Stations of the Cross 2:00pm & 7:00pm 

March 27-31         -NO SCHOOL, Spring Break 

Sat. April 1       -First Holy Communion Retreat 8:30-11:30am 

Thurs. April 6        -Living Stations of the Cross 

Thurs. April 13      -Faith, Family & Fun Night 

Thurs. April 20      -School Mass with Archbishop Hebda  

Sun. April 23         -First Holy Communion 

Sat. May 6            -Spring Dinner Auction 

Youth Ministry Events: 

 CORE Team Meeting - Sun. March 12th –12-2pm  
New members are still welcome to join us! This is 
open to 9th - 12th graders with 9th graders serving 
in more of a learning role. Core Team does come 
with the expectation of a certain level of maturity and 
responsibility - so these highschoolers should come 
ready to help plan events and take an active role in 
learning about and deepening their faith.  

 40 Hours Youth Adoration Hour- March 18th @ St. 
Ignatius 

 Lenten Retreat Day (Feed My Starving Children & 
NET Lifeline)- April 1st 

 Archdiocesan Youth Day- April 29th 

Open Youth Room Meals Needed: We are in need 
of meals for Open Youth Room for several remaining 
dates in 2023! If you haven't provided a meal yet, 
please follow this link and choose a date that works 
best for you. Feel free to reach out if you need ideas 
for meals!  https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/409094ca5ac22abf58-open1#/ 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or 

if you would like to volunteer for any upcoming events! 

bwagner@churchofsttimothy.org 

 

Prayer to Saints Perpetua and Felicity 

Feast day March 7 

Blessed Saints Perpetua and Felicity, please 
watch over all mothers and children who are 
separated from each 
other because of war or 
persecution. Give special 
attention to mothers who 
are imprisoned and guide 
them to follow your 
example of faith and 
courage. Amen. 

NO SCHOOL - Spring Break 

March 27-31 

Mass Patrol Supervisors Needed 

We are in need of adults to help supervise our 

patrol students before Mass on Thursdays from 

8:40-9:00am.  Adults must be E-3 certified.  If you 

are available to help on some Thursday mornings, 

please contact the school office.  Thank you for 

helping to keep the students safe! 

SUMMER SAINTS 

We will be running Summer Saints again this year 

and we are expanding our days!! Summer Saints 

will be open from Monday-Thursday from 7AM-

5PM. If you would like to register and need an 

extra registration form, contact the office. If you 

have questions, contact the Summer Saints 

coordinators at summersaints@stimml.org 

CCW QUILT BINGO 

SUNDAY, MARCH 26  

@ 1 PM 

You are invited to St. Timothy’s 

CCW 3rd annual Quilt Bingo,  

held at St. Timothy’s School.  

There will be 12 regular games and 2 special 

games.  Cost is 1 card for $15; 2 cards for $20, 

3 cards for $25.  Cards for the 2 Special Games 

are $2 a card.  Raffles & Door prizes!  See you 

there! 

Daylight Savings Time is 
this Sunday, March 12th 



February Christ-Like Behavior 

Congratulations to all of the students recognized this month for their Christ-like behavior.   We had a big group this month. 
Great job!   Keep up the great work students! 

C—Caring -  Addyson H., Ava A., Rachel R., Adam S., Madeleine L., Jack F., Josey P., Etta E., Stella Z., Eli C., Katherine L., Lucia G., Dorothy 

E., Charlie P., Tristan M., Christian M., Pearl E., Gordon R., Wrigley L., Philip I., Kate P., Molly G., June E., Michael P., Trinity S. 

H—Honesty -          R—Respect  - Matt F. 

I—Integrity - Josey P., Grace D., Gordon R., Remi P., Hank L., Oliver B., Alex D., Maverick B., William D.          S—Self-Control -  

T—Teachable -  Molly G., Sam D., Lauren P., Evelyn E., Leo J., Vivi P., Remi P.  

Church Corner 

 Coffee & Donuts Sunday, March 12th 

after 8:00 & 10:00 am Masses in the 

church basement. 

 40 Hours Devotion at Saint Timothy’s 

and Saint Ignatius is March 17-19.  Join 

us for 40 hours of prayer, adoration, 

and talks by our guest speaker, Father 

Sebastian Walshe.  Find full schedule at 

www.churchofsttimothy.org 

 Saint Joseph Novena will be prayed 

from March 12-20, beginning after the 

10:00am Mass on March 12.  You can 

find the full schedule on the parish 

website. 

 CCW Quilt Bingo - Sunday, March 26th 

at 1:00pm in the school gym.  See page 

2 of the newsletter for more details.  

We hope you can join us! 

Stations of the Cross & 
Lenten Soup & Salad Dinners! 

Fridays during Lent you are invited to join us at St. Timothy’s Church 
for Stations of the Cross.  They will be at 2:00pm, with the school 
children also attending, or 7:00pm.  Before the evening stations you 
are invited over to the school for a soup & salad dinner served by the 
youth of our parish from 6-6:50pm. We will be serving hot soup, fresh 
salad, and bread for you and your family to enjoy before attending 
Stations of the Cross. This meal will be provided free of charge with 
any donations received going to fundraising efforts for Extreme Faith 
Camp 2023. Follow the link to sign up to bring a dish or serve the 
meal!                                                       

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409094ca5ac22abf58-soup1#/ 

BOWLING FUNDRAISER RSVP 

Strikes for St. Timothy’s is this Sunday, March 12th at 

Huikko’s in Buffalo from  2-4pm.  50% of all proceeds will be 

donated back to the school.  The cost is $10 per bowler, which 

includes 2 hours of bowling and shoe rental, paid day of to 

Huikko’s.   We have a few lanes left.  If you 

would like to join us, please turn in your RSVP 

form to the office, or email or call the school 

office.   schooloffice@stimml.org. Spots are 

first come first serve. 



Congratulations to our 5th Grade D.A.R.E. Graduates! 

Congratulations to our 5th graders on their D.A.R.E. 
graduation this past Tuesday.  Students in K-8, and family 
members attended the Graduation.  Our D.A.R.E. essay 
winners were Jeremiah Meyer and Joseph Nelson.  Thank 

you Deputy Holtz for teaching the students each week. 


